
Monday, 1 May 2006 
Committee Secretary 
Senate Environment, Communications, Information Technology and 
Departmentof the Senate 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 
Australia 

Dear Secretary, 

1 am pleased to attach a copy of the Association's submission to De 
Environment and Heritage, Canberra about the shortcomings of th 
System. Page 6 and 7 prov~des the more detailed costing information, which you asked for 
at the hearing on Friday 2qSt April 2006 to confirm the statements 1 made at this meeting, 
Please advise tf you requlre this document in electronic form. 

States, for 7 998199 and shows Queensland expenditure being less than ACT, 
Tasmania and Victoria, f realise this is not seventh out of eight States but the f 
1995/99and not 2005. The values shown indicate Queensland is weft below ACT, NSW, 
Tasmania and V~ctoria. Paul Sattler's paper at the same workshop, "An Evaluation of 
Queenstand's Protected Area System in a National Context for Comprehens~veness, Extent 
and Standard of Management" quotes in his conclusions (page "1) that the results of his 
evaluation are of concern ranking Queenstand seventh out of Australia's eight states and 
Territory jurisdiction. Queensland contains much of Australia's biodiversity and a new 
commitment is required by both levels of Government to put in place a protected area 
system that is fuHy representative of the State's biodiversity. This information supports my 
ctaims at the hearing and hence the need for more Commonwealth Funding for the National 
Reserve System and the Protected Area Estate in particular. 

We thank you for your indulgence at the hearing and trust this additional information 
provides the answers you were seeking. Please advise if you are unable to source the 
@0\~ing Pains pdf for these references. 

Yours sincerely, 






























